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Dear Parents, 
  
This week is Art Week and the theme is recycling. We will be creating a piece of art using bottle tops to 

raise awareness of all of the plastic that ends up in our oceans. Please can you save any clean, plastic 

bottle tops and bring them back to school in the first week back. We will need enough to cover a whole 

display! 

Thank you in advance. 

 

For our topic this half term we will be looking at the people who help us in our lives and what important 

jobs people have.  

 

Literacy  

This week we are going to interview the people who help us at school. 

 

Phonics and Reading  
 

This week will be revising and embedding all sounds that have been taught in phonics. 

 
Maths– Addition to 10 

In maths we will be finding ways to make 10 using 2 numbers. 

 
Show and Tell 

This week we would like the children to bring in their favourite book to school, it could be a fiction or non- fiction 

book. Please share the book at home with your child and encourage your child to talk about their favourite character 

in the story and why they like the story. If it is a non-fiction book they could talk about what 

they have found out about a particular animal etc, or share some interesting facts. We will be 

doing this through out the week so your child can bring their book on any day of the week. 

 

Please Remember: 
Tuesday 3rd March   

We have the author, Sophie Ambrose, coming to visit us on Tuesday 3rd March.   

 Details have been sent home about purchasing her books before the visit if you wish.  

The children will have a workshop with Sophie where they will be drawing characters. She will be signing any books you have 

purchased in the hall after school. Unfortunately, you cannot purchase books on the day.  

 

World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 

For World Book Day this year we will be continuing the theme of recycling and reusing.   The children 

can come dressed in their pyjamas or as a book character.  In the spirit of recycling, please reuse or 

make an outfit.   

 

                                     

 

TOPIC: Real life Superhero’s 

and Spring  
 


